From: Contact Centre (CRM) <contact@ribblevalley.gov.uk>

Sent: 20 April 2023 10:52

To: Planning

Subject: Planning Application Comments - 3/2023/0180 FS-Case-509301783

Planning Application Reference No.: 3/2023/0180

Address of Development: Ashgreen House 4B Wiswell Lane Whalley BB7 9AF

Comments: What a wonderful addition to Whalley's thriving village. Makes a welcomed change from all the
standard new build housing estates, to have such a spectacular and cleverly designed house. Wiswell road is a lovely
part of Whalley that has gorgeous individually built houses and this house certainly complements the location
beautifully.



